
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of 
Detective Tony Grice. Detective Grice has over 
29 years of law enforcement experience. Tony 
began his career as an officer with the Santa 
Rosa County Sheriff’s Office in 1990.  During his 
time with the Santa Rosa Sheriff’s Office, Tony 
rose to the rank of detective working in the 
Major Crimes Unit.   

In February of 1999, Tony began his career  as a 
detective with the Division under the Bureau of 
Insurance Fraud.  In 2010 Tony transferred to 
the Bureau of Fire, Arson & Explosives 
Investigations in the Pensacola Field Office.    
During his tenure with the Division, Tony served 
as a Field Training Officer, as a Regional Training 
Coordinator and a Glock Armorer. Tony was a 
knowledgeable and trusted instructor who 
conducted countless hours of training in the 
areas of O/C, Expandable Baton and Firearms. 

BFAEI Detective  
Charles “Tony” Grice 

DIFS thanks Detective Tony Grice for his 
dedication and efforts in the fight against 

arson. 


